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This week, hedgehogs 

have been looking at 

states of matter. We 

estimated how long it 

would take for 

different substances to 

change their state. We 

then recorded our 

findings in a table.  

Well done to our 

High Flyers of the 

week! 

 
 

We have 

been learning 

about what 

the different 

parts of a 

castle are 

called. 

This week Rabbit 

class have also 

been writing 

newspaper 

reports about 

Rumpelstiltskin. 

 

This week, in Fox Class, we 

have been learning about 

the Chinese New Year. We 

have made red envelops 

and lanterns decorated with 

Chinese symbols. Also we 

have created power-points 

about other Chinese 

traditions.  


